
27th September 2022

Dear Parent /Carer

Non Uniform day on 14th October - in aid of our Christmas Market and Santa Grotto (26th
November 11am until 2pm)

Please note we are having a non uniform day on Friday 14th October 2022 in order to collect gifts to
help us at our Christmas Market and Santa’s Grotto to raise funds for DSTC.

The ‘payment’ for not wearing a uniform would be as a gift towards the raffles/tombola etc in the
colour of your daughter’s /son’s House wherever possible. As it is Christmas themed - Yellow gifts can
be gold or white.

There is so much scope for gifts to be bought - stationary, toiletries, sweets, chocolate, soft drinks,
scarfs, socks, gloves, hair accessories, jewellery - to name a few. If buying a gift is not something you
or your child wishes to do then we are happy to collect a donation ( £1 suggestion) towards us buying
items for the event.

On 14th October lessons will go on as normal and students need to bring books, calculators and pens
as normal and expect to learn as normal.

Gifts and donations will be collected by Tutors at Tutor Time on Friday itself - there will be an extra 10
minute Tutor Time to start the day in order to collect these.

We welcome any extra/other donations of unused/unwanted gifts or recently purchased items to
support the Christmas market - these extra donations can be given to reception at DSTC.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Anne Davis
Principal


